Victorian Members and their guests are invited to the next Victorian PS
Superannuants (APSS) hybrid meeting being held on Wednesday 25 June 2025,
starting with our luncheon at 12.30 PM.

Our Guest Speaker is Ferntree Gully Club Rotarian, Martin Howard.
Topic: “My Journey with Rotary and our work in
supporting young Australians.

Rotary is a worldwide organisation of business,

professional and community leaders. Clubs are non-

political, non-religious and open to all cultures, races

and faiths. Martin will talk about his life journey and

how he became involved with Rotary and explain how

his club is active in supporting youth through a range

of programs such as RYLA. Rotary Youth Leadership

Awards (RYLA) is an intensive leadership experience

organised by Rotary clubs and districts where young people develop skills as a
leader while having fun and making connections. Martin’s presentation promises to
be both informative and inspiring and all members are urged to attend this meeting.

Our meeting venue is again at the South Melbourne Community Centre,

corner Park Street & Ferrars Place, South Melbourne, Victoria.

If you are not mobile or within commuting distance, the online part of the meeting
begins at 1:30pm AEST (Melbourne) time.

Timings for this event are:

12:30 to 1:30PM — Luncheon and Social Mingling.

1:30 to 3PM — Presentation by Martin Howard (including via Zoom).

A brief update from Peter Baker on technology items of interest.

Membership matters and future Meeting topics.

Note that you will be given the opportunity during the meeting to:
¢ Join our Association as a New Member, or
e To renew your Membership, or
e Make a voluntary levy donation to operations of the Association.

Victorian member meetings are held on the last Wednesday of March, June,
September and November, commencing at 12:30PM with light lunch and
refreshments and the guest speaker hybrid presentation commencing at 1:30pm.

It was recently agreed by the Victorian Committee that future meetings in 2025-26
should continue with the current format and venue and an application to renew our
booking with the City of Port Phillip will be made in July.

. The Victorian Branch maintains an open communication online questionnaire for
you to ask questions and suggest meeting topics prior to each meeting — complete

responses by clicking here:


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWiEsFhUcsWjAeCHQLwhaurqWPHvbjPMexs7591Tf8Jkf5QQ/viewform

